
COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
February 24, 2021 

  
On Wednesday, February 24, 2021 at the Municipal Hall at 5:00 P.M. a special meeting of the Council, City of 
Fredericksburg Chickasaw County was held.   
  
Mayor Pro Tem, Randy Leach, in the chair called the meeting to order at 5 p.m. with Council Members Doreen 
Cook, Dean Speicher, Sheriton Dettmer were present at 5 p.m. and Kyle Wendland present at 5:05 pm. Absent: 
Mayor Mitchell. 
  
Employee’s present were Trevor Harris and Cindy Lantow. 
 
Guests present Amanda Moenk from F’Burg Review. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was said by all in attendance. 
  
A motion was made by Speicher second by Dettmer to approve the agenda as presented.  All members present 
voting aye, motion carried. 
 
Comments by Mayor Pro Tem – None at this time. 
 
Citizen Forum – None. 
 
Old Business – None. 
  
New Business – 

a. Park & Rec – discussion on paying coaches / setting wage for umpires – Trevor Harris, Park and Rec 

Director, presented a proposal that coaches be paid for baseball / softball.  Much discussion was held 

with no action being taken at this meeting.  Cook asked for a cost for paying coaches and umpires and 

to see what might come in from fundraising.  This will be on the March agenda. 

 

b. Budget Discussion - The rest of the evening was spent going over the proposed budget for Fiscal year 

2021 / 2022.  No action was taken during this session.   Cindy presented a proposal for 2 new 

modules to be added to the g-works software system.  Some concerns were voiced with no action 

being taken.  This item will be on the March agenda. 

  
There being no further business requiring Council action the meeting was adjourned with a motion by Speicher 
second by Wendland at 6:42 p.m.  All members present voting aye, motion carried. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Fredericksburg City Council is Monday, March 1, 2021 at 7 p.m. 

 
 
 
       ____________ ______________________ 
       Randy Leach, Mayor Pro Tem 
ATTEST: 
 
 
___________ _____________________________ 
Cindy Lantow, City Administrator 


